
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
Ref: RST/ASA/JPE 
 
March 2022  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Welcome to Dinnington High School 
 
Firstly, we would like to thank you in choosing Dinnington High School as your child’s secondary school. We 
understand that this is never an easy decision, and we hope that you recognise the importance we place on every 
student, knowing them well and supporting them to achieve excellence.  
 
Dinnington High School is a vibrant school community that prides itself on our strong relationships with students, 
parents, and the wider community. We have a hardworking and passionate staff body who constantly strive to 
ensure that students achieve both academically and pastorally. As part of LEAP Multi-Academy Trust, our core 
ambition is Achieving Excellence. This is not just in academic achievements but also in our wider working with 
families, taking care of our students, and ensuring students have rich and fulfilling school experiences. At 
Dinnington, we also communicate our values in a simple phrase: The Dinnington Way: Respect, Kindness & 
Excellence. We will seek to live up to these values in all our work with you. 
 
Important Form: We would be grateful if you would complete the form below; this will ensure your child enjoys a 
smooth transition from primary to secondary education.  Please complete this important information by 8th April 
2022.  To make this process easier for you, we have created an online form. Please type the following link into your 
web browser: https://forms.office.com/r/K34bSQADij. The process will take you about 10-15 minutes to complete. 
The information will ensure we provide your child with the best possible support as they enrol in our school. 
 
We have a range of upcoming transition events which will include a ‘Welcome to Dinnington High School’ evening 
for parents and students, as well as Easter transition days and the transition week in July. In the meantime, we 
would encourage you to keep in touch with us via our school social media pages where you will get a glimpse of the 
daily on-goings of our school, key dates for transition events and answers to FAQs. If you have any specific queries 
which have not been answered, please contact our transition lead, Ms Perkins, on the email address provided below.  
 

▪ Facebook – Dinnington High School Y7 2022 Transition as well as the main Dinnington High page 
▪ Twitter - @DHSTransition as well as the main @DinningtonHigh 
▪ Email – transitionqueries@din.leap-mat.org.uk 

 
Once again, thank you for choosing Dinnington High School for your child. We look forward to welcoming you and 
your child in person to the Dinnington family. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms R Staples                                                   Ms J Perkins 
Principal Transition Lead & Deputy Head of Achieve 
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